PUBLIC NOTICE

Cellco Partnership and its controlled affiliates
doing business as Verizon Wireless is
proposing to build a 185-ft (190-ft overall
height)  Self-support Telecommunications
Tower in the vicinity of Nogal St (0.35 miles
South of Nogal St. & W 10th St), Los Fresnos,
Cameron County, TX 78566 (26°3'41.04”,
-97°28'54.26”). Public comments regarding
potential effects from this site on historic
properties may be submitted within 30-days
from the date of this publication to: Sahiro
Tsukioka, GSS, Inc, stsukioka@gssmidwest.
com, 1054 Texan Tr, Ste 300, Grapevine, TX
76051, 682.651.0034 (D24251-3-TX)




